


realize that the budget shortfall will not be the end of the university system — but it will have
significant and long-term impacts on almost everything we do. And while faculty, staff, students, and
university leaders will likely have some disagreements about the best ways to move forward we do
appreciate the efforts of the Board, the President, the Vice President for Academic Affairs and
Research, the Chancellors and Provosts, and many others to protect the universities from the worst
damage.

President Johnsen and Vice President White joined the Faculty Alliance at our last meeting. We had a
productive discussion of the current status of the budget, Strategic Pathways, and SB 174. We
reiterated our willingness and desire to take an active role in leading the university system through
this crisis. We will continue to develop constructive ways in which faculty leaders can take a more
direct role in the governance process. In my last report, | listed some of the leadership opportunities
and responsibilities Faculty Alliance members identified at our last retreat. We will develop these
thoughts further in collaboration with other university leaders and the Board.

Foremost on our minds is the likelihood that, due to legislative budget decisions, programmatic
academic decisions will need to be made before the process outlined for Strategic Pathways can be
implemented. In other words, academic programs and positions will need to be cut before the more
strategic and system-



Staff Alliance heard from the Title IX coordinators about the changes to UA policies and regulations
to better comply with federal guidance, and will be providing feedback on these changes. Alliance
members expressed their support for the revisions that collected Title IX information in one place,



